
 

 

 

UPDATE as of 6/5/2024 

Summer food program service (SFPS) is 

 

CANCELLED 
 

 

The Sandwich Park District was informed on 5/29/2024 that the Summer food service program 
(SFSP) is not eligible to operate at the park district facility (1001 N Latham St.) This is due to USDA 
rules and regulations re-determining this area as being not eligible.  SFSP determines eligibility 
through school data, census data, or for closed programs individual child data. 

We are just as disappointed in the outcome as you are but, this decision is out of our control.  

Please feel free to reach out to the Northern IL food bank for additional resources through their 
website at https://solvehungertoday.org/child-nutrition-programs/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


